
 

 

 
 
 
RBI: Dividend proposal for FY/2019 at the AGM 2021 
 
 
Vienna, 23 December 2020. Following the European Central Bank’s recommendation 
(ECB/2020/62) for banks to exercise extreme prudence in their dividend policy, and in light of 
the distribution limits outlined by the ECB, Raiffeisen Bank International AG’s (RBI) board of 
management takes the view that the shareholder decision on distribution of the profit carried 
forward for the business year 2019 shall be postponed until the next ordinary general meeting 
(scheduled for 22 April 2021), when the proposal of utilization of net profit for the business year 
2020 will also be submitted for shareholder decision. 
 
In consideration of RBI’s dividend accruals equivalent to 139c/share as of 30 September 2020, as 
of today RBI considers that a dividend proposal in line with the guardrails set by the ECB would be 
prudent. This would result in a maximum dividend payment of c. 48c/share (based on Q3/2020 
RWAs) and is subject to a final alignment by the ECB. 
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